
 

April 28, 2016 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Ron Ryckman, Jr., Chairperson 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Statehouse, Room 111-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Ryckman: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2742 by House Committee on Appropriations 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2742 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

  

HB 2742 would reconcile all conflicts between new legislation and existing statutes.  This type 

of bill is requested annually by the Revisor of Statutes. 

 

 Passage of HB 2742 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Gordon Self, Revisor’s Office  


